
From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House Fisheries
Subject: District 31 BoF constituent pick
Date: Thursday, September 03, 2020 9:43:07 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Andy Cizek <and.czk@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 9:40 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: BOF choices

Representative Vance.
Thank you for the opportunity last evening to get a little glimpse at the board of fish candidates. For the board of
fish recommendations I’d request you vote no on Abe Williams and John Jensen.  John wood a yes and McKenzie
Mitchell a maybe. She seemed to ride the fence quite a bit but yet was a better choice then Abe Williams or John
Jensen. Thanks again and if you want further explanation I’d be happy to share more. Keep up your strong
conservative stance. Might it be possible for you to check into legislation regarding so many pink salmon being
planted from the hatcheries verses reds, kings or silvers? I’m researching the multinational North Pacific study so I
can share it with people. When I find it again I’ll forward it. Thanks.

Keep looking up!!!!

Andy
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